Standard : 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.)

Subject : SST Date: 16-05-2020

Worksheet- 7



KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

9 5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916



Q. 1	Choose the correct option.						
1.	Into how many zones is earth divided. a. Three zone.		b.four zone				
2.	Which is the most revolutionary are' invention of human life tools.		a. wheel	b.tools			
3.	Which type of pictures are seen in the caves of Madhya Pradesh and South of Uttar Pradesh.						
		a. Wild animals	s pictures	b. New too	ls pictures		
4.	How many continents are there on the ear	rth. a	a. Seven	b. five			
5.	Which continent extends up to the South	pole.	a. Antarctica	. b. Australi	a		
Q. 2	Short question answers.						
a.	. What is meant by latitudes ?						
b.							
c.							
d. What were the use of the fire for primitive man? how is fire useful to us?							
e.	Why did primitive man live in caves?						
Q. 3.	Match the following:						
	tropic of Cancer. Hari horizontal line to the south of equator.		or.				
	tropic of Capricorn.	Horizontal line	Horizontal line passing from the middle of the earth.				
	equator.	Horizontal line to North of equator.					
Q. 4.	Write True or False.						
a.	a. New stone age is considered to be green producing age.						
b.							
c.							
d.	·						

Standard : 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : English Date : 16-05-2020 Worksheet- 7



Q-1 Read the following passage carefully.

A little boy lived in a village situated on the bank of river Ganga. He was orphan and used to get his food from the people living in his village. Everyday, He used to play in a garden which was situated in his village. One day the boy sat leaning against the trunk of a tree, cried and sighed, '' I am hungry.'' Eat my fruits'', said the kind tree and it bent down one of its branches. The little boy ate fruits and felt satisfied.

Many years passed and the boy grew up. Then once again he sat under the tree with a look of dejection and helplessness. "What is it?", the tree asked, "My wedding day is bare a week away and I have nowhere to live. "Cut down my branches and build yourself a house", said the tree. The young man sat to work immediately.

Time passed and now the young man was a sailor. Once again he sat under the tree with a look of remorse on his face. It again is cruel, so to survive I must own a ship." 'cut down my trunk and build a ship', said the tree.

The sailor grew old but once again he turned to the tree with a laden expression on his face. It was cold and the sailor leaned on his stick was trembling. "Make a fire of me", said the stump of the tree. It soon burnt in the fire softly humming a tune.

## Answer the following questions briefly.

1.	Where did the little boy live ?
2.	Why did the tree say to the boy to eat its fruits?
3.	What did the man do to survive himself?
4.	How did the tree help the before his marriage ?
	Did the tree game in clive at least 15 year why. If not valve not 2
5.	Did the tree remain alive at last? If yes, why/ If not, why not?
5.	Did the tree remain alive at last? If yes, why/ If not, why not?
	Name the different parts of this tree?
6.	
6. 7.	Name the different parts of this tree ?

## Q- 2 Underline the adjectives in these sentences.

- 1 There is enough space in our car.
- 2 The kapoors are a rich family.
- 3 The clever detective caught the thief.
- 4 Not a single girl is in the classroom.

Standard : 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : English Date : 16-05-2020



Worksheet- 7 \_\_\_\_\_ Q- 3 Fill in the blanks using suitable conjunction given in the brackets:- (and, or, but, because) 1. Should we go by train \_\_\_\_\_ take the bus. 2. You can pay with cash \_\_\_\_\_\_ you can use your credit card. 3. Can you stay here \_\_\_\_\_ wait for him? 4. The library was closed \_\_\_\_\_ it was a public holiday. 5. I was tired I continued working. 6. Raj likes to study right now he is tired. 7. My parents promised me to give tablet bicycle. 8. Heena can watch cartoon movie at a time. Q- 4 Change these sentences to the simple past tense. 1. The hen pack at her food. 2. The swimmers are tired. 3. Chetna laughs at Jogo's antics. 4. Harry rides a black motorcycle. 5. Mayank hopes to pass the examination. 6. The ministers count the gold coins. 7. Abhay is kind and generous man. 8. Shyam wants a present for his birthday. 9. The kangaroo carries its baby in its pouch. 10. The landlady speaks to the servants politely.

Standard : 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : Gujarati Date : 16-05-2020



Worksheet- 7

 પ્રશ્ન-૧	 નીચેના જાહેર સ્થળો પર જોવા મળતી સૂચનાએ	· ોની નોંધ કરો.
1.	શાળા	
2.	આરોગ્યકેન્દ્ર	
3.	બસ-સ્ટેશન	
પ્રશ્ન-૨	નીચેના પ્રશ્નોના ઉત્તર બે-ત્રણ વાક્યમાં લખો	
	જાહેર સ્થળોની સ્વચ્છતા જાળવવા તમે શું કરશો	?
	લાઉડ સ્પીકર દ્વારા કઈ કઈ સૂચનાઓ અપાતી લ	હોય છે ?
3.	 સ્વચ્છતા, ધુમ્રપાન નિષેધ ને લગતા સુત્રો બનાવો	ો અને લખો
પ્રશ્ન-3	 નીચેના શબ્દોનો વાક્યમાં પ્રયોગ કરો.	
1.	જુદા જુદા	
2.	જોડા જોડ	
3.	રડતાં રડતાં	
4.	હસતા હસતા	
પ્રશ્ન-4	નીચેના શબ્દ સમૂહ માટે એક શબ્દ લખો.	
1.	જે જાણીતું નથી તેવુ	3. નદી કિનારા પાસેની બખોલો
2.	ઘરની બાજુની દિવાલ	4. પોતાની મેળે સેવા આપનાર
પ્રશ્ન-5	નીચેની કહેવતોનો અર્થ આપો.	
1.	કપાળમાં ઊગે વાળ તો ભાલમાં ઊગે ઝાડ	
2.		
3.		
પ્રશ્ન-6	<del></del>	

Standard: 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject: Hindi

Date: 16-05-2020

Worksheet- 7



KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

😯 5 - Krishna Nagar,Jamnagar - 6. 📞 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916

# प्रश्न 1- निम्नलिखित गद्यांश को पढ़कर पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए।

घर बाहर सभी जगह समाज में मानवीय सम्मान पाने के लिए व्यक्ति का कार्यरत या स्वावलम्बी होना बहुत आवश्यक है। आज के जो उच्च एवं संपन्न घराने माने जाते हैं, उनके बारे में सुना जाता है कि पूर्वज घर से केवल एक लोटा लेकर निकला था और किसी का मात्र बीस तीस रुपएलेकर।बाहर पहुंच कर उन्होंने किसी भी प्रकार का मेहनत मशक्कत का कार्य करने से परहेज नहीं किया। अपने अनवरत अध्यवसाय के बल पर आगे बढ़ते गए और एक दिन बड़े बड़े उद्योग धंधों के स्वामी बने। उनके कारण आज अन्य सैकड़ों हजारों परिवार भी आत्मनिर्भर जीवन जी रहे हैं।इस प्रकार की कहानियों में कोई अतिश्योक्ति नहीं है, जीवन अनुभव का सत्य छिपा है।परिश्रमी व्यक्ति हो या देश, उसे आगे बढ़ने से कभी कोई नहीं रोक सकता।जो परिश्रम करके आगे बढ़ता है वह आसमान का भी अधिकारी बन जाया करता है, इस बात में तनिक भी संदेह नहीं है। बहुत पहले जापान के एक अध्यवसायी दार्शनिकने कहा था कि एक म भी जब नम भाने नाभों की उंग्रसियों के बस म

ादन एसा भा, जब हम अपन १	हाया का उगालया क बल	1 पर सार ससार का जात लग आर उन्हान वास्त				
दिखाया। संसार को आत्मनिर्भ	र होने का रास्ता दिखा	दिया।				
१- घर बाहर सभी जगह समाज में	· घर बाहर सभी जगह समाज में मानवीय सम्मान पाने के लिए क्या होना बहुत आवश्यक है।					
– व्यक्ति का कार्यरत या र	<sub>खावलम्बी होना।</sub>	- व्यक्ति का आत्म सम्मानी होना।				
– व्यक्ति काचालाक होना	1	- उपरोक्त में से कोई नहीं।				
२- घर से मात्र 20-30 रुपए लेकर	कौन निकला था ?					
–    किसी का मित्र।		- आलसी व्यक्ति।				
–   चालाक व्यक्ति।		- किसी का पूर्वज।				
<ul><li>३- किसे आगे बढ़ने से कभी कोई न</li></ul>	•					
–  परिश्रमी व्यक्ति होया वे		- आलसी व्यक्तिहो या देश।				
<ul><li>आलसी व्यक्ति हो या दे</li></ul>	श	- उपरोक्त सभी सही हैं।				
<b>४-</b> दार्शनिक शब्द से प्रत्यय अलग	<del>ग्र</del> ीजिए।					
– दार्शन+इक।	- दर्शन+ इक।	- उपरोक्त में से कोई सही नहीं है।				
_						
। ।श्न 2-  निम्नलिखित शब्दों की संधि वि	वेच्छेट कीजिए।					
मंडलाकार =	·	सिंहासन =				
49/114/1/ =		146144 -				
<b>।श्न 3- निम्नलिखित शब्दों में से संज्ञा</b> ए	<mark>र्वं विशेषण छांट कर</mark> लि	खिए।				
प्रेरणा =		प्रेरक =				
उत्साह =		उत्साहित =				
2//116 – <u> </u>		0//1116/11 -				
	0 : 00					
ग्श्न 4- निम्नलिखित में से किसी एक वि	•	·				
- समय का सदुपयोग।	- मेरा प्रिय खेल।	- आदर्श विद्यार्थी।				
	0 )					

प्रश्न 5- घर पर आवश्यक कार्य होने पर 2 दिन के अवकाश हेतु अपने विद्यालय के प्रधानाचार्य को एक प्रार्थना पत्र लिखिए।

प्रातः काल भ्रमण (जोगिंग) का महत्व बताते हुए अपने अनुज (छोटे भाई या छोटी बहन) को एक पत्र लिखिए।

Standard: 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) M.S. SCHOO Subject: Maths KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium) Date: 16-05-2020 9 5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916 Worksheet- 7 ========== Q.1.) Choose the pairs of like and unlike fractions from the following. 1.) 3/8, 5/8 2.) 7/9, 4/7 3.) 2(1/3), 3(1/3)4.) 6/19, 14/19 6.) 5(1/8), 8(1/5) 5.) 4(1/13), 3(1/15) Q.2.) Convert each of the following into an improper fraction. 1.) 3(5/7) 2.) 6(2/3)3.) 9(2/7)4.) 4(3/5)Q.3.) Convert the following improper fractions into mixed fractions. 1.) 9/5 2.) 13/9 3.) 25/8 4.) 60/23 Reduce the following fractions into their lowest terms. Q.4.) 1.) 36/63 2.) 48/112 3.) 75/120 4.) 63/24 5.) 45/60 6.) 276/115 Q.5.) Ila read 25 pages of book containing 100 pages. Lalita read 2/5 of the same book. Who read less? Q.6.) Mohit exercised for 3/4 of an hour while Sahil exercised for 3/6 of an hour. Who exercised for a longer time?

Standard: 6<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) **Subject: Science** Date: 16-05-2020



Worksheet- 7

•	Question /Answers
Q 1	Mention two benefits of waste management.
Q 2.	Name the gas that supports burning.
Q 3.	What is draught?
Q 4	Name a water born disease.
Q 5.	Mention three uses of magnet.
Q 6.	What is meant by lateral inversion?
Q 7.	The distance between two bus stop is 3540m. Express this distance in a) km b) cm.
Q 8.	Name two scavenger.
Q 9.	What is ecology?
Q 10.	How many types of girdles are found in human body?
•	Write down a short note on importance of water for organism.

- Write down a short note on the ribcage.
- Rewrite the following words 5 times each.

(Garbage, disposal, liquid, product, material, organism, transpiration, harvesting, particles, composition)

## **ACTIVITY:-**

- . Write 10 sentences on 'Swachh Bharat Abhiyan'.
- . Read a loud (Lesson No. 15 "Air around us") from your text book.